
 
 

 

 

PARKS and RECREATION 

January 11, 2017 

7:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

Members:  K. Lynch, T. Franklin, G. Curbelo, R. Bieder, M. Caruso, D. Krynicki 

 

Guest:  T. Kurtz, K. Zagorsky. P. Ferguson, M. Anerson, I. Otto, L. Giacco, S. Giacco, B. Dolensek 

 

 

 

City Island dog run will not be going on Catherine Scott promenade.  Two proposed sites are Rodman’s Neck 

and the left side just over the Bridge on to City Island.  Before any decision is reached, a public meeting on 

City Island will be scheduled so the residents can speak on the subject. 

 

Upcoming event at Orchard Beach – Polar Bears, Saturday, February 17, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


